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Traffic Alert:  
 
Temporary Lane Closures on Dills Bluff Rd 
 

There will be periodic and temporary lane closures taking place on Dills Bluff Road between Darwin Street and North Shore 

Drive; on North Shore Drive from Dills Bluff Road to Waites Drive and; Waites Drive from North Shore Drive to Harbor View 

Road.  The lane closures are needed to safely support construction occurring on the District’s Dills Bluff & Waites FM 

Replacement project.  This will last for approximately 120 days. 

 

Anyone with questions about the project can call JIPSD Wastewater Department at (843) 762-5258.  
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